Letter of support For House Bill 1509

Representative Tye Dressler of district 36 called me last
evening to ask my thoughts on supporting House Bill 1509
regarding the Oil Seed console current check off refund
requirements. Tye took the time to explain how House Bill
1509 would benefit Ag Producers in the process of acquiring

A refund of their Check Off dollars if so desired by
producers. It seems that most Ag Producers are forced to
market grains through out the year trying to capture the best
market value and net returns for their grains. These changes
that House Bill 1509 would make would help give Ag
Producers more time to make these decisions.

As a long time 4" and now 5™ generation Family Farm we
would like to cast our support to Tye and his efforts to bring

House Bill 1509 to a vote!!
The Jesperson Family Farm supports the passage of

House Bill 1509

Sincerely Paul Jesperson




